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Howatt, Kathy

From: DiFranco, Jeanne L

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2020 1:03 PM

To: Howatt, Kathy

Cc: Mower, Barry F; Mohlar, Robert C; Bacon, Linda C

Subject: RE: agency_review_request - Shawmut Hydroelectric Project WQC

Hi Kathy, 
 
Based on the materials you provided, I do not have concerns related to aquatic life criteria attainment 
or aquatic habitat for macroinvertebrates at this time. Please let me know if there are any historic 
issues I should be aware of, or if you have specific questions I can assist with.  
 
Jeanne 
 
Jeanne DiFranco, Aquatic Biologist 

Biological Monitoring Program Manager 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station, Augusta, ME 04333  

(207) 699-8345 

www.maine.gov/dep/water/monitoring/biomonitoring 

 

From: Howatt, Kathy <Kathy.Howatt@maine.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 12:02 PM 

To: Mower, Barry F <Barry.F.Mower@maine.gov>; Bacon, Linda C <Linda.C.Bacon@maine.gov>; Mohlar, Robert C 

<Robert.C.Mohlar@maine.gov>; DiFranco, Jeanne L <Jeanne.L.DiFranco@maine.gov>; Perry, John 

<John.Perry@maine.gov>; Seiders, Dwayne J <Dwayne.J.Seiders@maine.gov>; Kemper, Keel 

<Keel.Kemper@maine.gov>; King, Craig <Craig.King@maine.gov>; Ledwin, Sean M <Sean.M.Ledwin@maine.gov>; 

Charette, Randy <Randy.Charette@maine.gov>; Burne, Brian <Brian.Burne@maine.gov>; Mohney, Kirk 

<Kirk.Mohney@maine.gov> 

Subject: agency_review_request - Shawmut Hydroelectric Project WQC 

 

Good afternoon, 

The Department has received an application for water quality certification for the Shawmut Hydroelectric 

Project, located on the Kennebec river in Fairfield and Benton, and is requesting your agency review and, as 

appropriate, submit comments for consideration in its assessment of impacts from the Project on the State’s 

resources. Application materials can be found at the Department’s FTP folder, located here: 

https://www.maine.gov/dep/ftp/HYDRO/WaterQualityCertifications/Shawmut/ . We appreciate your 

attention to this review request, let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Kathy Davis Howatt 

Hydropower Coordinator 

Bureau of Land Resources 

Department of Environmental Protection 

 

Kathy.Howatt@maine.gov  

207-446-2642 


